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March	20,	2020	
	
	
 
 
Good afternoon,	
 	
In accordance with Mayor Bowser’s most recent announcement, Stokes School will extend our school 
closure until April 27. In the coming days we will have additional information to share with you regarding 
educating your children remotely. 
 
Stokes School will continue to follow the guidance of federal and city government officials to determine 
when the school will re-open. We appreciate your cooperation and will keep you updated as soon as 
decisions are made. 
 
Please be safe and well,	
	
	
	
	
Erika	Bryant	
Executive	Director	


